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Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Re: Yoast Mine, C-1994-082, RN-4 Proposed Decision Date 
1 message

Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us> Mon, Jul 24, 2017 at 6:13 AM
To: "Nettleton, Jerry" <JNettleton@peabodyenergy.com>

Jerry,

The Decision date for RN associated with the Yoast Mine has been extended to August 18, 2017.

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Thanks,
Jason

On Fri, Jul 21, 2017 at 12:56 PM, Nettleton, Jerry <JNettleton@peabodyenergy.com> wrote: 

Jason –

 

Unfortunately, I have not been able to make much progress on the response package for RN04.  Our challenge of
the Sage Creek CPDES Permit has taken-up much more of my �me than an�cipated, and there have been several
other items that have become management priori�es – I apologize.  Given our workload and current priori�es, we
request that the decision date for the Yoast renewal be extended to August 18th.  We appreciate your pa�ence and
understanding –

 

 

Best regards,

 

Jerry

 

 

Jerry M. Ne�leton

Manager Environmental Affairs

Twentymile Coal, LLC

29515 RCR27

Oak Creek, Colorado   80467

970.870.2712

jnettleton@peabodyenergy.com
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intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance on this e-mail is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this email communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message from your system. 

--  
Jason Musick
Environmental Protection Specialist III
Coal Regulatory Program
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